
September Newsletter 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

WELCOME BACK!!!  

We hope you all enjoyed your summer break! We would like to welcome all of our 

new and returning students to our 2018-2019 dance year. We are super excited to 

be back in the studio and can’t wait to get started on a great year.   

ELF PRODUCTION– OUR ANNUAL TRADITION 
 Come join us for a Jolly, Jingle, Fun Holiday Experience! Auditions for our 
“ELF” show will be held on Saturday, September 22nd from 12:30-1:30pm. Danc-
ers ages 7 and up are welcome to audition.  First year student or tenth year student 
we have a place for you!  Rehearsals will take place on Saturday mornings from 8:00
-10:00am. If your dancer is younger and wants to be involved check with their 
dance instructor we include most younger classes in our production. We hope to 
see you there!  

*For questions please give us a call 503-653-7748.         * Get news on our website at www.gfdstudio.com     
  

Maud Arnold and Karida Griffin are coming back to Portland for the ultimate 
Tap Intensive!  The intensive will be November 10th and 11th. Location and 
times to be announced.  Don’t miss this opportunity to take from these leading 
ladies in the industry.*Performance team members are HIGHLY suggested to 
participate. Keep your eye out for more information! 

PDX TAP INTENSIVE!!!!!!! 

STUDENT HANKBOOK/NEWSLETTER 
 Please make sure you are familiar with our student handbook and polices.  
We have attached a copy with this email for your convenience.  
 We do most of our communication via email. All of our newsletters are 
sent out via email as well as mid monthly communications. Please mark our email 
as one of your favorites so it doesn't get lost in your junk folder.  

PAYMENT POLICY 
 New this year we offer 2 ways to pay. Option #1 credit card on file that is 
charged on or after the 5th of the month. Option #2 credit card on file and if  
account is not paid in full by the 15th of the month  your credit card will be auto-
matically billed.  
 Please make sure you stop by the front desk and turn in your payment 
contract so we get you on the plan that is right for you. We have attached a pay-
ment contract for you convenience.  


